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STEETON PRIMARY SCHOOL

     Market Street, Steeton, Keighley, West Yorkshire, BD206NN.

Telephone/Fax: 01535 653315 

Email:office@steeton.bradford.sch.uk    

Website: www.steeton.bradford.sch.uk
Executive Head teacher: Mr John Cooper
Head of School; Mr K. Wheeler

Monday, 21 September 2020
Important information regarding children sent home from school to isolate after a positive case of COVID19

Dear Parents and Carers,
Understandably, we have had several enquiries regarding school having to close the Year 1/2 bubble of Willow and Maple classes.

We are pleased to say that the initial reports back from families indicate that our Zoom home learning system has had a brilliant take up, with not too many problems in the first instance. Thank you to all our pupils and parents for engaging with our new system so well. 

We look forward to ironing out any Zoom home learning glitches, so that we can provide the fullest curriculum experience for our children having to self-isolate.

Parents have asked if self-isolating children can be brought to school in the car or on foot, whilst transporting non-isolating siblings to their class. I have sought advice from Bradford Council and the Health Protection Team. They have made clear that if your child's bubble is affected then he or she needs to self-isolate at home for 14 days. This means your child not leaving the house, except to go in the garden, and not meeting up with anyone from another household.

Please see the passage from NHS test and trace for you information.

 ‘Self-isolation means staying at home and not going outside your home at any time. If you live with other people, they do not need to self-isolate, but they should avoid contact with you as far as possible and follow advice on hygiene.’ nhs-test-and-trace-how-it-works

Last updated 27 August 2020
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/nhs-test-and-trace-how-it-works
Should you require any further information on home learning, please do not hesitate to contact school so that we can help.

Yours sincerely

John Cooper
Executive Head teacher: Mr John Cooper
[image: image2.jpg]@®® BRITISH
®® COUNCIL

INTERNATIONAL

SCHOOL AWARD
2015-2018




[image: image3.png][S7E ARE A
FAIRTRADE
SCHOOL




[image: image4.jpg]Twinning e



[image: image5.jpg]Naace

Impct
Awards 2016

Winner




